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By Nile Hatcher Y-2762

What a great regatta season thus far with more to come!  I know that Shelby and I 
really enjoyed our two-week trek that included both the International Regatta and 
the Kenyon Cup. It was hard going back to work!!!  Hopefully we will see everyone 
at the Beers Regatta in Atlanta on October 9 & 10. 

I would like to thank all the Flyer 
contributors, as I could not do this 
job without you. If you have a story 
you would like published, send it 
to me, and we will find a place to 
work it in…  I am also calling on all 
college students to send in an article 
about your sailing teams, how you 
got involved in the program, how the 
programs work, level of competition, 
success, traditions, etc. I know we 
have several former Y-Flyer juniors 
sailing throughout the southeast. 

In the last edition, we ran a contest 
for a free embroidered tee-shirt to 
the first person who could name 
the young men in the picture. 
Unfortunately, no one was able to 
correctly identify me or my older 
brother, Jeff, rigging Y-2112.  
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Doug and George Sabin take home the 2010 Kenyon Cup at Lake Lashaway, 
MA.  (l to r)  George Sabin, Doug Sabin, Rick Manser and Terry Fraser  
(Photo courtesy of Terry Fraser)
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LTjg Bill Griffin, son of Jan and Dave Irons, 
at the helm of his ship the USS Peleliu  (Photo 
courtesy of Jan Irons) 
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(217) 895-3395  
chetlela@rr1.net 

Don’t let opportunity sail by...

Call or E-mail today!

Turner rigged Y-Flyer – Complete with drum

Only $15,950.00
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